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AUGUST 2022


Dear Members,


Its a quiet summer here in Vero Beach, so that means we have more time 
to study, right?  


The Metaphysical Committee invites you all to join with them in their 
August topics for prayer:


Study and ponder the chapter Rudimental Divine Science found in Prose 
Works by Mary Baker Eddy.  Give special attention to page 10.  Pray for 
yourself, church, community and world.  Also keep on praying about 
whether, and for those affected by it.


Hymn #2:  “God is working His purpose out…”


Thank you for joining in their healing work.

       

	 	 	 	 	    ***************


The Reading Room will be closed on Monday, September 5th in 
observance of the Labor Day holiday.


                                             **************** 




New Books in the Reading Room: We hope you will come and visit and 
find that we have a couple of new books for children and adults.  Have 
you seen “Stories of Healing: Jesus and his Followers” it's in hard back, 
but we should be ordering soon, the paperback version.  It includes notes 
of interest about the times and places etc. of the healings.  Also, “Jesus’ 
little parables of the Kingdom” really good with next weeks lesson “Christ 
Jesus”.  This is presented as a play by the Sunday School children of Fish 
River Crossing. Come take a look!!


	 	 	 	 	    ****************


The Mother Church:  has announced that the Annual Meeting replay is 
now available in English, French, German, Portuguese and Spanish at 
christianscience.com/annualmeeting.  Enjoy


                                             ****************


This month’s inspirational article is from the Christian Science Sentinel, 
Editorial July 11, 2022 issue: 


Discovering our own Godlikeness by Larissa Snorek


	 	 	 	 	   ****************	 

	 	 	 

As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off during services.


With loving best wishes,

https://sentinel.christianscience.com/shared/view/590pu2gocc?s=copylink

